Senator Dembrow, Chair, and Senator Alan Olsen, Vice Chair

Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

Thank you for your thankless jobs that are definitely not easy. | would like to ask you to think back to the
2008 recession. What a horrible time that was for people all across America. Jobs loss, children left
starving, flipped mortgages resulting in homelessness. Why would you want to spring another one upon
us at will? Because that is what SB1530 will bring upon all Oregonians.

There are many alternative routes to improve greenhouse gas emissions, can you open your heart to
explore these options that would not result in heavy taxation of the ones who make Oregon a beautiful
state?

Thank you for your time and for the sake of my family, | am begging you to please vote NO on SB1530.

Efrosinia Martishev

Salem, Oregon



